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Purpose: 

This ordnance is to authorize the Mayor to enter into a three (3) agreement with Vision Benefits of 

America (VBA) for vision insurance; authorizing the expenditure of funds not to exceed $53,000 per year 

of the agreement; and declaring an emergency.  

Background: 

The City’s current Vision Insurance contract with Vision Benefits of America (VBA) expires August 31, 

2021. 

The City sought competitive proposals for Vision Insurance from from June 11, 2021 through July 6, 

2021. A total of five (5) proposals were received.  

The Human Resources Department reviewed each proposal and it was determined that Vision Benefit 

Services (VBA) presented the best proposal at the lowest costs.  

Cost: 

The estimated cost of this contract should not exceed $53,000 per year. Funding for this expenditure 

will come from the Health Care Internal Services Fund under account code 7083-17100-537410-

1156001STDSTD.  
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